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Well, I think we have had every type of weather thrown at us this week - 
rain, sunshine, hail, tornado, and even snow! 
 
 
Reports and Parent Consultations 
You should have received your child’s report. Please remember to book an 
appointment if requested to do so, or if you have anything you would like to 
discuss with your child’s teacher.  
Bookings for these meetings will via the ESchools Login accessible via our 
main school website. 

 

Book Cover Competition 
We have decided to extend our Book Cover Competition to encourage a wider range of participants.  
The closing date will now be Friday 29th April, there will be a prize for the best in each year group. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April Fool! Hopefully,  you found my deliberate weather error! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Week commencing 4th April  Parent consultations 

Tuesday 5th April    Ash, Oak, Beech and Willow Class Parent Consultations 

Thursday 7th April    Elm Class Parent Consultations 

Friday 8th April     Last day of term (Finish 1.30pm) 

 

Monday 25th April     First day of summer term 

Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May  Key Stage 2 SATs (Year 6) 

Week commencing 6th June    Phonics Screening (Year 1)  

        Multiplication Tables Check (Year 4) 

 

Monday 11th to Friday 15th July Year 5 and Year 6 Residential to Pixie’s Holt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Website: www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 
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